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Happy Fall!
Now that our days are getting shorter, it is time to make sure porch lights are left on after dark.  This is for safety in the community.
If you do not want to have “trick or treaters” on Halloween, turn your porch lights off on October 31.
Neighbors have complained about the damage feral cats have caused in the neighborhood.  Several lawn chairs have been destroyed and plants dug up.  Please do not feed these cats.  If they don’t have food provided for them, they will leave the area for better hunting ground.  Leaving food out for cats also encourages other animals coming into the community.  Rats and possums have been spotted.
The pool will close on October 15 and reopen on May 1, 2019.
Bulk trash should not be put on the curb before Tuesday afternoon for pick-up Wednesday.  If your bulk trash is not picked up, call the city for pick-up.  The city will not pick-up paint cans, paint products or chemicals unless you make special arrangements with the city.
The HOA will be replacing shrubs and grass as needed in the next few weeks.  If your property receives new plantings, you must water two times a day for two weeks to get the new landscaping established.  The sprinkler system will not be enough water for the plantings to survive.  Remember, your HOA dues are spent to keep our community looking nice.
The city will replace, at no charge to you, damaged trash cans or trash can lids.  Contact the city sanitation department for replacement.
Dog walkers please be a good neighbor and pick up after your dog. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The next HOA meeting will be held on November 29 the fifth Thursday for November only.  The fourth Thursday in November is Thanksgiving.  All residents are welcome to attend.  Meetings are held at Junction Properties, 2815 Valley View, Farmers Branch.

